
From: Truman Homes 
Sent: January 18, 2022 4:07 PM
Subject: Elevator Update - Gateway

Dear Residents,

We are sJll waiJng for a finalized quote from Schindler Elevators for repairs.

They are aTempJng to source parts as quickly as they can, looking into all opJons and alternaJves, however
they have noted due to supply chain issues the repair will take longer than usual.

We will update you as soon as we have any new informaJon.

Thank-you

On Behalf Gateway Condo CorporaJon


